FIND US ON THE WEB www.mooselodge602.org

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK Moose Lodge #602 Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez

Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco
Tres/Sec: Scott Boner
Prelate: Tanner Miller
Administrator: Bill Auyer
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

Moose Lodge #602 March Newsletter MOOSE HAPPENINGS

Spring is just around the corner! As winter continues I am optimistic that green grass and warmer days are just around the corner. Soon approaching after spring it will be time for a new Board to be seated. I would like to everyone to consider sitting on the board. If this is something you feel you may be interested in doing please stop by a board meeting or talk to a current board member to see what the duty entails.

ONE MOOSE

A few members of your board and myself will be attending the Wyoming- W. Nebraska Mid-Year Conference on the 29th of February. As a part of the business to be addressed will be a vote to join the Chapters of the Moose with the Lodges. We will also be hearing more on One Moose. We are hoping to be able to answer more questions upon our return.

THANK YOU

I would like to send a special thanks to Scott Ranches who donated new folding chairs and tables for the upstairs. As we continue to have more interest and there are more events in the upstairs these will be very much used. Thank you to the countless volunteers who allowed us to use the upstairs on Valentine's Day (we had a great turnout). Also, THANK YOU to our wonderful cooks who continue to help week in and week out.

DOUGLAS FEED GIFT CERTIFICATE

We were able to get the board filled up for the Douglas Feed certificate and our winner was Kelly Sishc. I would like to say THANK YOU to all who bought a square and played!

GUN RAFFLE TICKETS

Next month along with the newsletter we will be sending raffle tickets for you to purchase a chance to win a commemorative Henry Golden Boy rifle. The rifle will be a commemorative rifle to celebrate Moose Lodge 602's 80th Anniversary. THANK YOU to Bernie Underberg for donating the rifle and THANK YOU to Douglas Feed for helping us to get the rifle here.

OUEEN OF HEARTS

The pot continues to grow and is right around \$8,000. Come in and enjoy a burger and refreshment. You must be a current paid up member to select a playing card.

RECEIVE YOUR NEWSLETTER VIA E-MAIL

I would like to remind everyone that you can receive your newsletter and calendars via e-mail. If you would like to be put on the e-mail list please send an e-mail with the address you would like to receive the e-mail to mooselodge602@gmail.com

Catch Ya Along The Trail, Trent